Sunshine Coast
Council

NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR: Cr Jason O’Pray
COUNCIL MEETING: Ordinary Meeting

| hereby notify of my intention to move the following motion at the

Ordinary Meeting to take place on Thursday 19 September, 2013:

That Council:

(@) not proceed with the introduction of an “opt-out” 3 bin collection
system as part of the new waste collection contract from July 2014
due to the relatively high cost per property and the low waste
diversion levels achieved;

(b) continue with a 2 bin collection system with an optional garden
waste service and review the suitability of this approach based on
the revised Queensland Waste Strategy and the introduction of any
waste levy;

(c) continue and further develop community education programs for
residents to encourage home composting and better recycling
practices; and

(d) review the Waste Minimisation Strategy 2009-2014 and develop a
new strategy from 2014-2020 and establish pragmatic targets that
are achievable and deliverable commensurate with the waste and
resource management budget.
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Councillor Date

To all Councillors and Executive Directors

| hereby notify that Cr Jason O’Pray intends to move the motion as shown
above at the Ordinary Meeting to be held on 19 September, 2013.

ecutive Officer



